
Our concerts have begun with EYFS setting the bar very high! What a fabulous performance. Well done to all the children and all 

the team. We’re already in July so it is countdown time to the end of term – what a lot to do still!  Next week our Y6’s are off on 

their holidays!   We will be keeping in touch with families by text and on twitter so make sure you follow us @PrimroseHillRW to 

get regular updates.  Remember, we break up for the summer on Tuesday 23rd July at 1:30pm. Robin 
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End of Year Performances 
KS1 Friday 12th July 2:30 

Year 6 End of year production 17th July 

Y5 School Journey for Y6 2020 
We met with parents and carers of children in Y5 today to 

outline our plans for School Journey 2020.  If you missed 

this, please see Danielle or Robin. Deposit payments of 

£50 need to paid by 17th July 2019. 

Diversity Week 

It is national Diversity Week so classes have been 

exploring what this means. The children demonstrate 

lots of understanding about this and it provides an 

opportunity to really celebrate difference.  We have lots 

of different family make ups at Primrose Hill and this 

helps to ensure everyone is recognised and included.  

There are some materials on our website FYI. 

Summer Fair 
This year's Summer fair was fabulous. It was great to see so many 

new faces and so many parent helpers. FOPHS is going from 

strength to strength. A big thank you to everyone who helped 

with the preparations did significant support before and during 

the day. Particular thanks to Tania and Amal for coordinating and 

bringing such a magnificent event together and doing all that 

clean up! We raised over £5K which is incredible! 

Moving forward, we will start our academic year with an AGM in 

September to establish a new committee.  

Book Fair 

Half price book fair is coming next week. 
We will be in the top playground every 
day after school. 

Local Businesses Thank You 
A huge thank you to the following local businesses who 

have donated to our Summer Fair Raffle.  It means such a 

lot to have community support and we appreciate the 

contribution you have made to our school.  Therefore, a 

big well done and thanks to: 

Arsenal 

Chaksu Opticians 

Chamomile Patis-

serie 

Chestertons Estate 

Agents 

Fern Skin Clinic 

Gails Bakery 

Gap 

Jujus Beauty Salon 

Marks & Spencers 

Melrose & Morgan 

Movin London 

Nuyu Beauty 

Oliver Bonas 

Richard Dare 

Runners Need 

Sew Much Fun 

York & Albany 
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Attendance 
96.20% across the whole school this week!! 5 more school days 

to win the Pizza Express prize. So much can happen in that time, 

I am super excited! 

One lucky child with 100% attendance also has the chance to 

win... 

*drum roll*  

£50 ODEON GIFT CARD!!!! 
That’s enough for you and your family! 

EYFS: 96.92% KS1—KS2: 95.99% 

WELL DONE TO DRAGONFLIES FOR ACHIEVING 
100% ATTENDANCE FOR 2 WEEKS IN A ROW!  

Sports Day Events 
KS2 Sports Day Tuesday 16th July All Day Event at 

Hampstead Heath Track 

Tadpoles & Froglets     Friday 19th July 9:00 – 10:00 

KS1 & Ladybirds            Friday 19th July 1:30 – 3:30 

 

Stars of the week 

Music Concert  
Children performed at the Music Club summer concert on 

Thursday. The standard was very high, and we heard music 

from classical to rock. A very talented bunch of young 

musicians! 

 


